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Dear
 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION AND MEETINGS ACT Request: 2023-76 
 
Thank you for your email and letter of 18 October 2023 to the Carterton District Council (CDC) 
requesting the following information:  
 

“We’re trying to establish the total bridge market size in the region. 

  

We are interested in cycle, pedestrian and service bridges. If it helps, we are not interested in 

main road, two way car bridges. 

  

To do this we require the below information please. It would be super helpful if it was in a csv 

or spreadsheet format to help us filter. Thanks again! 

The data we are looking for: 

• material bridge made out of 

• value of asset 

• cost of build 

• cost of replacement 

• Year of build 

• design life 

• Expected rebuild/replacement date 

• Size 

• Who built the bridge (i.e the civil contractor) and or if different ● Who supplied the 

bridge (won the contract). 

• cost of replacement (broken down by earthworks vs structure cost if known) 

• Can we get this broken down by 

• Service bridge vs non service (i.e service, pedestrian, cycle, etc..) 

• Bridge type (boardwalk, clip on, suspension bridge plus any other types you have) 
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• Importantly, if avaliable any forecasting data you have on bridge building for the 

next 5 years. What bridges are you expecting to a) build or rebuild, and b) 

upgrade/repair  

If data could be provided in an Excel file that would be great.” 

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and Meeting Act 
1987 (the Act).  
 
In response to your request, there are no bridges owned by Council. 
 
Please note, the Council now proactively publishes LGOIMA responses on our website. As such, we 
may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact details will 
be removed. 
 
Thank you again for your email and letter. You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the 
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Geoff Hamilton 
Chief Executive  
Carterton District Council 
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